
Banner Elk Presbyterian Preschool 

Photo Release Form 

2024/2025 - School Year 

Parents and Guardians, 

Please be advised that your child may be photographed or videotaped at various school sponsored events.  

Such photos of our preschoolers in action will appear in the following media communications:  

● BEPC Preschool’s Facebook page (private) 

● Banner Elk Presbyterian Church Newsletters and Bulletin Boards 

● Banner Elk Presbyterian Church Website  

Sign and Return this form to confirm or deny your child’s photos to be used in these outlets. 

 

________Yes, I give permission for my child’s photos or videos to be published as described 

 

________No, please do not share photos of my child on these media outlets. 

 

 

_______________________________________  ______________ 

Parent Signature       Date 

 

___________________________________________ 

Child’s Name 


